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Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Advisory Committee

Application ref 2018/3505/P

Address 1st Floor Flat  150 Fleet Road  London  NW3 2QX

Planning Officer Thomas Sild

Comments by 30 Sep 2018

Proposal Erection of a mansard style roof extension

Comment Yes

Observations This application for a new loft floor is proposed for one of a
terrace of only 4 two storey properties along this road,
where the building height is mainly three storey, often with
loft extensions to a new 3rd floor. Given this the Cttee does
not feel that this proposal will be out of character and the
sympathetic extension meets the general advice. The set
backs seem reasonable and maintain the wall form.
With evolving new planning policy this type of extension may
well soon be permitted.
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